ALL UNIONS AND ASSOCIATIONS OF BSNL (AUAB)
No: UA/2021/20 19.06.2021

To

Com. Wasi Ahmed,
General Secretary,
AIGETOA.

New Delhi.
Comrade,

Sub: - Invitation to attend the AUAB meeting - req.

I wish to bring the following to your kind notice.

An online meeting of the AUAB will be held on 21-06-2021. The meeting will start at 17:00 hrs and
will discuss the following important issues being faced by BSNL and the employees:-

(1) Heavy delay in BSNL's 4G launching.

(2) Government's plan for monetisation of BSNL's mobile towers and optic fibre.

(3) Non-disbursement of salary on the last date of every month.

(4) Outsourcing of works and the massive surrendering of landline and broadband
connections.

(5) Vaccination of BSNL employees on a priority basis, by treating them as frontline
workers.

(6) Providing of Compassionate Ground Appointments to the families of Covid victims.

I cordially invite you to attend the meeting and share your esteemed views, so that we can decide
upon a united approach for the resolution of the above mentioned issues. The link for the meeting
will be sent to you shortly through WhatsApp.

Thanking you,

Yours fraternally,

P. Abhimanyu,
Convenor, AUAB.



